TOWN OF DUCK TOWN COUNCIL RECONVENED MEETING June 20, 2018

The Town Council for the Town of Duck reconvened at the Paul F. Keller Meeting Hall at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, June 20, 2018

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Mayor Don Kingston; Mayor Pro Tempore Monica Thibodeau; Councilor Nancy Caviness; Councilor Chuck Burdick and Councilor Jon Britt.

COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: None.

OTHERS PRESENT: Town Manager Christopher Layton and Town Clerk Lori Ackerman.

OTHERS ABSENT: Police Chief John Cueto; Fire Chief Donna Black; Director of Community Development Joseph Heard; Town Attorney Robert Hobbs; Director of Public Information Christian Legner and Public Relations Assistant Betsy Trimble.

Mayor Kingston called the meeting to order at 10:06 a.m.

ETHICS FOR LOCAL ELECTED OFFICIALS WEBINAR

The Town Council members sat in for their required Certified Ethics training via a webinar put on the University of North Carolina School of Government.

ori A. Ackerman, Town Clerk

ADJOURNMENT

Councilor Caviness moved to adjourn the meeting.

Motion carried 5-0.

Approved:

The time was 11:42 a.m.

Don Kingston, Mayor